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Gospel Assembly:                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
This week we listened to the Gospel reading about how Jesus called 
his disciples to follow him. They left what they were doing and went 
with him straight away.  
We thought about how we can show others that we are following 
Jesus. 
 
‘I will be kind to my friends and help them when they need me.’ 
Connor 
 
‘I will be a good listener.’  Natalia 
 
‘I will be respectful and kind.’ Natasha 
 
‘I will help at home and keep my room tidy.’  Mabel 
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PUPIL VOICE SNAPSHOTS 

This is what we have been learning this week! 
 

Nursery: 
Our Nursery Rhyme of the week has been, ‘5 little speckled frogs.’ We have bounced the frogs off and onto the 
logs! 
We have read the story, ‘Is there anyone like me?’ and have celebrated our differences.  
In our RE lessons we have talked about how Jesus loves every single one of us no matter where we are from 
or who we are.  

Reception:   
In our Tales Toolkit sessions we have identified characters, setting, problem and solution in the Supertato 
story. 
In maths we have ordered numbers 0-10 and identified 1 more/ 1 less.  
In RE we have listened to to the story of Jesus getting lost in the Temple.  

Year 1:  
We have created our own speech bubbles in our writing. In maths we are comparing numbers to 20 and we 
have worked on ‘greater than’ and ‘less than.’ 
In geography we have made season spinners. In DT today we are designing our own puppets. 
In our RE lessons we have thought about stories in the Bible that tell us how Jesus looked after the sick and 
cared for the poor. We have thought about how we can help others who need help.  
Year 2: 
In art we have made group compositions in the style of our focus artist- Archimboldo and then we have 
sketched our designs.  
In our English lessons we are reading the story of ‘The Disgusting Sandwich.’ We did some drama outside 
where we pretended that we each had a sandwich. Some terrible things happened to them!! This will help us to 
plan and write stories next week.  
In maths we have learnt about coins and notes and have made amounts of money.  
In our RE lessons we have listened to stories from the Bible about the miracles Jesus performed. This week 
we have focused on the story of The Ten Lepers. 
 
 
Curriculum News: 
Please click the link below to view next week’s 
learning 
 
https://www.cheadle-
inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 
 
Thumbs Up Tuesday! 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you in school on 
Tuesday morning. We hope that you enjoyed sharing 
your children’s work.  
 
Our next Thumbs Up morning will be on Friday 3rd 
May 

 
 
 
 



3 

Big Garden Birdwatch: 
  
The Big Garden Birdwatch is this weekend. https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch 
Families may have fun spotting and identifying birds on the poster or  may want to record the birds they spot 
over the course of an hour and submit their results to the RSPB.   
It would be lovely if children can send us any photos of the birds they spot. 
Have fun! 
 

Measles: 
As you have probably heard from the press, there has been a significant increase in measles cases in England 
since October 2023. ‘Increase in Measles’ was declared by UKHSA as a National incident on 08/01/2024 and a 
National Incident Management Team established. Sadly, there is an expectation that there may be a surge of 
cases in the North West within two weeks. Please see the following guidance:  
 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/01/22/what-to-do-if-you-think-your-childhas-measles-and-when-to-keep-
them-off-school/ 
 
 
REMINDERS:  
 
Parish News: 
 
A message from Christchurch, Heald Green:                                          
 
Christchurch  are hosting a children’s Mass on Saturday 24th February at 6pm.  
All children and families are welcome. 
Our fabulous School Choir have also been invited to sing at the Mass. 
 

Applications for nursery places for September 2024 are still being accepted online. Closing date is 31st March 

2024. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

If you have any queries please email the admissions team at admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk 
 
 
Admissions Policy 2025-26 Consultation: 
 
We have made some minor changes to our Admissions Policy for 2025-26 (our Junior School have also made 
the same changes.) The minor changes are in the oversubscription criteria. In accordance with the Admissions 
Code we have to consult on any changes made. 
Please click the link below to view our policies and make comments if you wish to. 
 
https://consultation.stockport.gov.uk/schools/admission-arrangements-25-26 

 
 
Amaretti Chamber Orchestra AFTERNOON  concert Sat 3rd Feb 3 -5 pm  
 
 
A message from the Amaretti Chamber Orchestra:    

 
I would like to invite you all to the Amaretti Chamber Orchestra AFTERNOON concert in Cheadle Hulme in 
support of Together Trust. The programme includes the wonderful children’s classic Peter and the Wolf, with 
narrator and various instruments in the orchestra depicting the different characters in the story.  
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The concert is on Saturday 3rd February 3-5 pm at St Andrew’s Church, Cheadle Rd, Cheadle Hulme SK8 
5ET.  
Tickets just £12 for adults and free for accompanied children are available from  
ticketsource.co.uk/amaretti-chamber-orchestra  
 
In the first half, 3-3.30 pm, we will be performing   Peter and the Wolf by Prokofiev, narrated by local CHADS 
actor Richard Sails  
Here is a YouTube link for a lovely version of it complete with illustrations. 
https://youtu.be/9ueGfjBKbiE?si=gBN1A8c9yk1M2lqh 
After the interval, during which refreshments will be provided, at 4 pm we will perform the Beethoven Violin 
Concerto with soloist Nathan Fenwick, virtuoso violinist, graduate of the RNCM.  
Here is a YouTube link with Itzhak Perlman performing it exquisitely,  recorded live in 1992.  
 
There will be some reserved seating at the front for young children and their families -on a first come, first 
served basis.  
 
There is parking for up to 50 cars behind the church. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Brigid Hemingway 
07773 496210 
Founder and Leader of Amaretti Chamber Orchestra 
Www.amaretti.org.uk 
Amaretti Chamber Orchestra is a group of friends, all accomplished musicians, who enjoy playing music to a 
high level and raising money for different charities each concert. We are pleased to have raised almost 
£52,000 for local charities since we formed in 2004. 
 
 
Startwell Top Tips Information Sessions flyer:  
 
Please click below: 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Start-Well-Tips-2024.pdf 
 
The Startwell top tips flyer notes virtual programmes run in Stockport by health services and Stockport Family 
which are free to attend.  Some are preschool based topics, however also included in this is a sleep seminar 
and emotional regulation seminar which are run by the Parenting Team.  These are short information seminars 
which can be accessed by all parents/carers and are suitable for parents/carers who have primary school aged 
children.    
 
Sleep Seminar will be running 29th February 2024 9:30-12 noon and 2nd May 2024 9:30 - 12 noon.  
Emotional Regulation Seminar will be running 8/2/24 and 18/4/24 9.30am – 11.30am. 
 
Information on how to access the various programmes are available on the sheet. 
 
Parents/Carers can self register for the sessions, no referral required. 
 
 
School Communication: 
 
If you have not yet downloaded the School Comms App please do so as soon as possible otherwise 
you will not receive important text messages or urgent notifications from school.  
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You will receive another reminder email from Mrs Murrell today if you have not yet downloaded the 
app. 
 
Parent Pay:  
 
A number of parents have not yet registered with Parent Pay. Please do as soon as possible. School 
events/ trips etc will need to be paid via Parent Pay.  
 
Please note that important information, dates etc are put in the Newsletter each week, if you do not 
read the newsletter you will miss this information.  
 
School Dinners: 
Week beginning 29.1.24 will be week 1, the link to the menu is below: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus/ 
 
 
And finally:                                                                                             
 
 

Please continue to keep our Cheadle Catholic family in your prayers, 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 

Tel: 0161 4858733 
1 1PlPlease li  
 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 
Nursery: Jaxon & Joe 
R1: India & Freddie 
R2: Eli & Emilie 
RN3: Isla H & William 
1O:  Isabella & Finn 
1DW: Jude & Ciara 
1BW: Mya & Erin 
2L: Thea & Connor  
2N: Martha & Sammy 
2W: Elizabeth & Adam 
 

Diary Dates… 

Provisional Diary Dates  

Our full provisional diary can be viewed on our website  

 
 

                             https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Tuesday 30th January: 8.50-9am Nursery Welcome Workout 
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Wednesday 31st January 

 

Class 1O Parent PE session (more details 
to follow). 

Wednesday 31st January: 6.30pm First Forgiveness Meeting for Year 2 
parents. 

Tuesday 6th February: 9.15-9.45am  Nursery Parents Phonics Workshop 

Wednesday 7th February Class 1BW Parent PE session (more details 
to follow). 

Friday 9th February School Closes for Half term 

Monday 19th February  INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th February School opens for Spring Term 2 
Wednesday 21st February:  9.15-9.45am  Class 1DW Parent PE session (more details 

to follow). 
Friday 23rd February 9.15-9.45am  Class 2L Parent PE session (more details to 

follow) 
Tuesday 27th February: 8.50-9am Reception Welcome Workout 
Friday 1st March: 9.15-9.45am  Class 2N Parent PE session (more details 

to follow) 
Thursday 7th March World Book Day. Come to school dressed 

as your favourite book character. 
Friday 8th March  Class 2W Parent Pe session (more details 

to follow) 
Friday 8th March: 2pm Class 2L First Forgiveness 
Friday 15th March: 2pm Class 2N First Forgiveness 
Tuesday 19th March: 4pm-6.30pm Parent Consultation Evening 
Thursday 21st March: 4pm-6.30pm Parent Consultation Evening 
Friday 22nd March: 2pm Class 2W First Forgiveness 
Tuesday 26th March: 9.30am Class 1DW Easter Assembly 
Wednesday 27th March: 9.30am  Class 1BW Easter Assembly 
Thursday 28th March: 9.30am  Class 1O Easter Assembly 
Thursday 28th March  School closes for Easter holidays 
Monday 15th April  School opens for Summer Term 
Friday 3rd May: 8.45-9.15am  Thumbs Up morning 
Wednesday 8th May: 9.30am  Reception Sport’s Morning (Weather 

permitting) 
Friday 10th May: 9.30am  Nursery 2 Sport’s Morning (Weather 

permitting) 
Monday 20th May: 9.30am  Nursery 1 Sport’s Morning (Weather 

permitting) 
Friday 24th May School closes for half term.  
Monday 10th June School opens for Summer Term 2 
Wednesday 19th June Class photographs 
Wednesday 26th June: 9.30am  Year 1 Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 
Wednesday 3rd July  Year 2 Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 
Tuesday 9th July: 8.45-9.15am  Thumbs Up Morning 
Monday 15th July: 9.30am  Nursery 1 Assembly 
Tuesday 16th July: 9.15am  Class 2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 17th July: 9.15am  Class 2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 18th July: 9.15am  Class 2N leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 19th July: 9.15am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
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Wednesday 24th July: 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


